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Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

RE: Year 5 and 6 Sports Day - Friday 25th June 1.00 – 3.00pm 

 

We would like to invite you to attend the Year 5 and 6 Sports Day which will take place at 1pm on 
Friday 25th June. During this day we would like the children to come to school in a T-Shirt that 
represents their ‘house’ colour, black shorts and trainers or pumps.  If your child does not know their 
‘house’ colour, their teacher can provide this information.  If your child does not have a T-shirt in their 
house colour, they can come in their normal white PE T-shirt and will be provided with their ‘house’ 
coloured band.  We would also like children to bring a water bottle, sun hat and wear sun cream. 

 

The event will take place on the large school field.   At the end of the event, the children will be 
brought back to class to collect their belongings and sent out to parents and carers in the usual way. 
We will try our best to ensure that the children leave school on time, however we ask that you are 
patient with us if there is a delay.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Upper Key Stage 2 Staff. 

 

                  
                                                 
 

 


